
GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
DEPARTMENT OF GENERAL SERVICES 

                                                                                                            
                                                    

2000 14th St. NW, 8th Floor Washington DC 20009 | Telephone (202) 727.2800 | Fax (202) 727-7283   

 
March 8, 2013 
 
 
Greetings, 
 
The Department of General Services (DGS) cordially invites you to attend the Upcoming Summer 
Construction Projects Forum.  DGS would like to advise local contractors of upcoming summer 
construction opportunities in the District, including Phase 1 School Modernization projects. This Forum 
will provide an overview of upcoming projects with tentative timeframes and an opportunity to hear 
and speak with District officials from Department of Small and Local Business Development (DSLBD), 
Department of Employment Services (DOES) and the Office on Returning Citizens Affairs (OCRA). 
 

     Upcoming Summer Construction Projects Forum 
Thursday, March14th, 2013 from 10:30am – 12:00pm 

Reeves Municipal Center 
2000 14th Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20009 
2nd Floor Community Room 

 
Purpose:  Kick-off meeting for upcoming summer construction projects.  
 

Topics:     General Contractors for the upcoming projects will speak about the related 
opportunities. Representatives from DSLBD, DOES and OCRA will also be present 
to answer questions. 

 

Required Attendees:  General Contractors and Subcontractors interested in working on these 
projects. 

 

RSVP Required: Please RSVP to my.dgs@dc.gov with the names of all attendees, name of company, 
email and phone number.  No exceptions.  The first 200 people to RSVP will be accepted to the event.  
RSVPs must be received no later than Tuesday, March 12, 2013. 
 

Please Note: The Reeves Building is located on the corner of 14th and U Street, NW.  Please allow extra 
time for street parking and additional security screening in the lobby of the Reeves Building.  A valid 
state-issued ID is required to enter the building. 
 
Regards, 
The Department of General Services 

mailto:my.dgs@dc.gov

